
Tutt, Rosemary (PSC) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Service address is: 

51 Ranger Rd 
Neon, KY 41840 

Sent from my iPhone 

Taylor Wright 
Saturday, July 01, 2017 9:18AM 
PSC- Consumer Web Inquiry 

Re: AEP Rate Increase 

> On Jun 30, 2017, at 7:31AM, PSC- Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.lnquiry@ky.gov> wrote: 

> 
>Thank you for contacting the Commission regarding Kentucky Power's proposed rate increase. Please provide your 
service address so your comments can be registered. 
> 
> 
>-----Original Mf'•c:c;;~~P·-­

> From: Taylor Wrigh 

>Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 3:25PM 
> To: PSC- Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.lnquiry@ky.gov> 
> Subject: AEP Rate Increase 

> 

> Greetings, 
> 
> As a fellow Kentuckian, I would like to hope that you will stand up to the power monopoly AEP and deny their 

proposed rate increase! 

> 
>Granting a rate increase would be detrimental to eastern Kentuckians. There is a reason that AEP has lost customers; 

the current astronomica l rates are to blame. Compared to nearby states and areas, our power bills are much higher. 

> 
> It is your job to represent the best interest for the public and granting a rate increase at this rate time would do simply 

the opposite. 

> 
> Thanks, 

> Taylor 

> 
>Sent from my iPhone 
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